
APPROVED  MINUTES

INARS Executive Committee Meeting

January 2, 2013

8:00-9:30 PM EST 

Present: Joan Brooks, Bonnie Muller, Theresa Pettersen-Chu
 

	 
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTIONS/

COMMENTS
	RESPON-SIBILITY
	TIME-

FRAME

	1
	Leadership
	Two likely candidates, Heather Skoll and Joan Small, are not interested in being nominated for president-elect.  Perhaps Joan Small would consider secretary or Professional Practices chair.  Unsure about Justin's availability; Theresa will check with him.  We discussed developing leadership amongst our members.  We noted a sense that the Board has “cleared”; members' movements are constructive, towards clarity.  

Many synergists do not seem to feel responsible for the work itself.

Other thoughts:  Bev Gibson, marketing committee, secretary?

Pamela Neimeth:  not Board right now, perhaps a committee (nominating?)

Rosemary Flannery:  member at large? Nominating committee?

Matt Ryan: member at large? Kamela? Brittany George?  

Theresa will check with Noel for suggestions.

If no one is nominated for president, will Theresa be willing/able to accept a second term, knowing that we would search again next year for a President-elect?  

If no one comes forward as pres-elect, Joan B. stays as past-president.

We noted value of strengthening the membership of committees so that there can be succession of leadership within a committee.
	Contacts 
	Bonnie:

Joan S.l

Pam N.

Rosem. F

Matt R

Theresa:

Bev G re: marketing or secty

Camela

Noel
	asap

	2
	Logo
	Theresa noted that Ilana is open to changing the logo.  Patience, persistence, holding the vision of what's possible.
	
	
	

	3
	2014 Conf.
	 Plans are developing for Prescott, Arizona; being there will support a training that is beginning there in May!
	
	
	

	4
	Next Meeting
	Monday Feb. 4 10:30-11:30
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